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Key Dates:
November

Wed 15th: Class 1 Stay & Pray
3pm
Wed 22nd: Class 5 & FS2 Stay &
Pray 3pm
Wed 29th: Class 56 Stay & Pray

December
Thu 7th: Christmas Disco KS1
4-5 & KS2 5:15 - 6:15pm
Wed 13th: Advent Mass @
Marist @ 9:30am
Fri 15th: KS1 Nativity 10am &
2pm
Wed 20th: EYFS Nativity 10am
& 2:30pm
Fri 22nd: Carol Service @ St
Anthony’s @ 1:30pm 

PE days
Class 1 - Mon & Wed
Class 1/2 - Wed & Fri
Class 2 - Mon & Thu
Class 3 - Tue & Wed
Class 3/4 - Wed & Fri
Class 4 - Wed & Thu
Class 5 - Mon & Fri
Class 5/6 - Mon & Wed
Class 6 - Tue & Fri

Children in Need
This Friday we will be having a
non uniform day. Please bring
£1 donation for our charity
buckets. One key thread this
year is ‘Positive Relationships
Matter’. We couldn’t agree
more.

KS1 Trip to Sewerby Hall
Our KS1 pupils were absolutely
fantastic during Tuesday’s trip
to Sewerby Hall. They showed
brilliant knowledge on Amy
Johnson and impressed all
staff with their behaviour.

Barvember
Throughout this month, our
pupils will be solving a range
of math problems using bar
models. It is important to
showcase a range of ways of
working out solutions to ensure
all pupils can make progress.
Because of this, we are
challenging you to a ‘family
maths problem’ for you to work
together, using bar models, to
solve at home.

Hull City Ladies’ tickets
Hull City Ladies are offering
free U16 tickets for their
upcoming games vs Halifax
Town. Please see below for
matchday ticket.

Dates for wb 13th
13th: Odd Socks Day
14th: Y3/4 Futsal 5aside
15th: KS2 Remembrance Mass @ Marist 9:30am
15th: KS1 Remembrance Liturgy @ school 1:15pm

15th: Class 6 Badminton Festival 
15th: Class 1 Stay & Pray @ 3pm
17th: Children In Need
17th: Primary Enterprise Day

Anti Bullying Week
It is inevitable that not
everyone will get on all
of the time. It is also
important to talk about
how we feel. This year’s
theme is ‘Make a noise’.
This year’s Anti-Bullying
Week also has a
particular focus on
understanding the
difference between
‘banter’, ‘arguments’ and
‘bullying’, and who better
to explore and share this
topic than the young
people themselves. We
will be doing specific
work in classes about
this. 

On Monday we will have
Odd Socks Day which
celebrates uniqueness
and traditionally starts
Anti-Bullying Week






